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The Return of Merlin Charles Gordon Strachan 2006 The
figure of Merlin has seen a revival in recent years,
especially in the form of cultural icons such as Obi wan
Kenobi, Gandalf and Dumbledore.This fascinating new book
looks at the two main Merlin traditions: the cosmic
Merlin of the stars, part of the Arthurian legends; and
the earthly Merlin of nature, grounded in human history.
Gordon Strachan, author of Jesus the Master Builder,
takes us on a compelling journey through Merlin's
stories.He discovers a remarkable pattern: Merlin
figures, and events relating to Merlin, reappear
throughout British history in roughly 700-year cycles.
He considers where else in history we can see this
pattern emerging, and challenges readers to find their
own links to history based on their birth dates.
Red Sun and Merlin Unchained David Rudkin 2014-05-27 Red
Sun and Merlin Unchained are the most recent original
stage works by one of the most acknowledged yet
neglected dramatists of our time. Red Sun is a twohander, tightly tethered within the classical unities of
theme and space and the span of a single day. Merlin
Unchained is an explosive, multitudinous epic, crossing
continents and centuries and passing between worlds. Yet
though technically so contrasting, both works speak with
the same distinctive voice, offering an exhilarating and
sometimes disturbing challenge to the cultural and
political perceptions of a contemporary audience, and
exploring alien worlds that, alarmingly, begin to become
recognizable as our own.
William Shakespeare and The Birth of Merlin Mark Dominik
1991
Merlin's War Margaret Doner 2012-04 Merlin's War: The
Battle between the Family of Light and the Family of
Dark examines the fact that the history of the human
race has been manipulated by a being so clever that we
have had no idea he exists. In fact, he has hidden
behind Lucifer-but Lucifer is not our devil. Much of
what has been told to the human race has been designed
to keep the truth at bay. Whose purpose did it serve to
keep the human race unaware of its own origins and
ignoring huge pieces of obvious evidence because there
is no logical explanation for it? It certainly did not
serve the human race. Merlin is thought of by most
humans as a simple embodiment of the wizard. Merlin's
War reveals that he is much more; he is a powerful
Creator God who is responsible for creating the human
template and seeding life on the Earth. Moreover,
Dracula is thought of as a fictional vampire, when he
is, in fact, the being we call Satan, responsible for
creating war and chaos on Earth and in other galaxies.
There are two points of view to this story, and in order
to be fair author Margaret Doner has agreed to tell both
sides. Merlin's War posits that it is time for the
playing field to be evened out. The Family of Dark has
been in control for too long; it's time for the Family
of Light to move beyond the fear that has kept them
enslaved.
The Mysteries of Merlin John Michael Greer 2020-05-08
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This innovative system of self-initiation into
ceremonial magic provides Druids with powerful rituals
based on the life stages of the great magician Merlin.
Featuring eight full ceremonial workings to perform
throughout the year, this impressive guide deepens your
spirituality and connects you to mysteries passed down
across the ages. John Michael Greer presents a wealth of
information on Merlin's life and myths as well as
ancient initiations and how they intertwined with Celtic
deities. Even if you have no experience with Druid
magic, this book's detailed instructions make it easy to
start your journey or enhance your spiritual path in
exciting ways. By marrying ceremonial magic with the
legend of Merlin, this vital work unlocks ancient wisdom
for the modern magician.
Merlin's Mirror Andre Norton 2014-07-01 Few authors have
achieved such renown as World Fantasy Life Achievement
honoree and Science Fiction Writers of America Grand
Master Andre Norton. With the love of readers and the
praise of critics, Norton’s books have sold millions of
copies worldwide. In this great science fiction novel,
Andre Norton brings to new life the legendary King
Arthur and the wizard Merlin in the light of modern
knowledge of a lost period of history and today’s
understanding of science and interplanetary
communication. Yet, as in all Norton’s wonder novels,
this is a fabulous adventure in fantasy. Here is Merlin,
half star-born, gifted with the advice of an alien
intelligence, given the task of renewing civilization
and starting humanity again up the ladder to the stars.
Here is Arthur, unaware of his stellar heritage. And
here, too, is the Lady of the Lake, akin to Merlin in
that she is also a listener to the music of the spheres
and obedient to a celestial command post.
Wizardology Dugald Steer 2005 Merlin the wizard
challenges readers to become wizards like himself by
deciphering clues hidden in his guide to wizardry.
Merlin's Veto A. Pauly Jr. 2016-03-31 Eleven-year-old
Christine Goldsmith wakes from a prophetic nightmare
where she witnessed her mother and father hurtle to
their deaths in a plane crash. The dream was all too
true in reality. After her parents death, Walter
Goldsmith, Christines great uncle, a high priest and
wizard of the House of Avalon, and Claudia, his niece,
also a high priestess, arrive in Saint Paul, Minnesota,
to take charge of the orphaned Christine and her
troubled fourteen-year-old brother, Marcus. Christine
and Marcus are oddly gifted children. Her father, having
renounced his ancient priestly heritage, had wanted to
live a normal life, free from the Old Ways of his
ancestors. But the childrens heritage will not stay
hidden. As soon as the children arrive at the Goldsmith
families manor in Pennsylvania, all sorts of
difficulties arise. Exposed to dark magic-infused
grimoires, Marcus is consumed by a lust for power and
hatred for his sister. His gifts turn to evil. Over the
next year, ancient wizardry and secret mystery school
lessons deeply affect Christine. Navigating the
complexities of her new life as a young teenager,
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Christine crosses a gateway into this ancient mystic
world, filled with tragedy, anguish, betrayal, and selfdiscovery, healing her wounded spirit in the process.
She is initiated and trained to be a high priestess and
leader of her people by finding the empowerment and
light within herself to fend off her brothers distorted
magical ambitions.
Merlin’s Guide to the Apocalypse Margaret Doner
2021-02-02 The apocalypse is a time of karmic return.
Like the astrological Saturn return that occurs every 30
years in an individual’s lifetime and brings with it
personal karma, the collective karma of humanity returns
during the apocalypse. The apocalypse is a time of
revelation when we must ask ourselves: What are we
waking up to? When I first began the journey to write
spiritual and “new age” books and teach workshops, I
never imagined I would write a book with a title such as
this one. Times change. Our time has definitely changed.
The Pandemic 2020 (and 2021) became a viral wave of
apocalyptic truth and reckoning. Let’s use this time of
unrest and upheaval to change our destructive ways, and
instead embrace co-operation and caring. Let’s wake up
to the truth of our collective shadow, so we can heal at
last.
Night of the New Magicians Mary Pope Osborne 2009-03-20
The #1 bestselling chapter book series of all time
celebrates 25 years with new covers and a new, easy-touse numbering system! Merlin sends Jack and Annie on a
mysterious mission to Paris, France, over a 100 years
ago. There they must find four magicians and give them
an urgent message from Merlin himself. When Jack and
Annie land in Paris, they make their way to the 1889
World’s Fair. Below the Eiffel Tower, built especially
for the fair, there are thousands of exhibits from all
over the world. But how will Jack and Annie find the
magicians in the crowds of people? And who are the
magicians anyway? Jack and Annie are about to find out
in another adventure filled with history, magic, and
amazing surprises! Formerly numbered as Magic Tree House
#35, the title of this book is now Magic Tree House
Merlin Mission #7: Night of the New Magicians. Did you
know that there’s a Magic Tree House book for every kid?
Magic Tree House: Adventures with Jack and Annie,
perfect for readers who are just beginning chapter books
Merlin Missions: More challenging adventures for the
experienced reader Super Edition: A longer and more
dangerous adventure Fact Trackers: Nonfiction companions
to your favorite Magic Tree House adventures Have more
fun with Jack and Annie at MagicTreeHouse.com!
A Critical, Old-spelling Edition of The Birth of Merlin
(Q 1662) Joanna Udall 1991 Credited on its first title
page to William Shakespeare and William Rowley, The
Birth of Merlin continues to provoke speculation about
its place in the Shakespeare 'Apocrypha'. The play is an
imaginative re-working of the story of Merlin the
Magician and his part in the struggle against the Saxon
invasion of Britain. It contains not only scenes of
love, war, and court politics, but a devil, a clown, and
an unusual number of spectacular stage effects. This
edition seeks to provide contexts for the play's diverse
elements (chronicle history, romance, spectacle, and
comedy), and considers its relationships with a wide
variety of texts from Geoffrey of Monmouth and the
English prose Brut to Shakespeare's Henry VIII.
The Merlin Spiral Trilogy Robert Treskillard 2015-05-05
This complete series ebook bind-up contains all three
novels in author Robert Treskillard’s Merlin Spiral
series, which follows the Merlin of Arthurian legend,
who as a maimed, teenaged bladesmith must fight against
druids working to end Arthur’s reign before it has a
chance to begin. In Merlin’s Blade, a strange meteorite
strikes Merlin’s village, and only the blinded Merlin
has the ability to resist its strange enchantments. And
unless he can find a way to defeat the dark forces
within the stone, Merlin’s family, his friends, and all
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of Britain could fall under its power. Merlin’s Shadow
introduces Merlin’s half sister, Morgana, who is intent
on destroying her brother following his attack on the
stone. Given powers through her druid roots, Morgana
spies on Merlin—at the same time Merlin is fighting to
hide the orphaned Arthur from the new High King. In the
final book, Merlin’s Nightmare, the now grown Merlin has
raised Arthur as his own—though as the battle for
Britain’s future intensifies, it has come time to tell
the boy his true identity. But is the impetuous Arthur
truly ready to take the throne?
The Lost Years T. A. Barron 2011-05-12 The bestselling
series by T. A. Barron! Washed up on the shores of
ancient Wales, the boy had no home, no memory and no
name... he was determined to find all three. This bestselling series follows the adventures and training of
young Merlin on the mist-shrouded isle of Fincayra, an
enchanted land between earth and sky that is being
destroyed by blight. With this land's inhabitants to
guide him, the boy will learn that Fincayra's fate and
his own quest are strangely interwined. He is destined
to become the greatest wizard of all time--known to all
as Merlin. "Fans who have followed young Merlin through
his many adventures will still enjoy trekking with him."
(The Horn Book)
Child of the Dark Prophecy T. A. Barron 2005-09-27 In
accordance with prophecy, Avalon's existence is
threatened in the year that stars stop shining and at
the time when both the dark child and Merlin's heir are
to be revealed.
The True History of Merlin the Magician Anne LawrenceMathers 2012-10-15 A medieval historian examines what we
really know about the man who was “Merlin the Magician”
and his impact on Britain. Merlin has remained an
enthralling and curious individual since he was first
introduced in the twelfth century in Geoffrey of
Monmouth’s Historia Regum Britanniae. But although the
Merlin of literature and Arthurian myth is well known,
his “historical” figure and his relation to medieval
magic are less familiar. In this book Anne LawrenceMathers explores just who he was and what he has meant
to Britain. The historical Merlin was no rough magician:
he was a learned figure from the cutting edge of
medieval science and adept in astrology, cosmology,
prophecy, and natural magic, as well as being a seer and
a proto-alchemist. His powers were convincingly real—and
useful, for they helped to add credibility to the “longlost” history of Britain which first revealed them to a
European public. Merlin’s prophecies reassuringly
foretold Britain’s path, establishing an ancient
ancestral line and linking biblical prophecy with more
recent times. Merlin helped to put British history into
world history. Lawrence-Mathers also explores the
meaning of Merlin’s magic across the centuries, arguing
that he embodied ancient Christian and pagan magical
traditions, recreated for a medieval court and shaped to
fit a new moral framework. Linking Merlin’s reality and
power with the culture of the Middle Ages, this
remarkable book reveals the true impact of the most
famous magician of all time. “The story of how the image
of Merlin as political prophet, magician and half-demon
evolved in the Middle Ages is as fascinating as any
romance.”—Euan Cameron
Merlin's Tour of the Universe Neil deGrasse Tyson
2011-03-23 From the #1 New York Times bestselling author
of Astrophysics for People in a Hurry comes a
fascinating guide to the most popular questions about
the universe. In Neil de Grasse Tyson's delightful tour
of the galaxies, his fictional character Merlin responds
to popular astronomy questions asked by adults and
children alike. Merlin, a visitor from Planet Omniscia
in the Andromeda Galaxy, has been friends with many of
the most important scientific figures of the past,
including da Vinci, Magellan, Doppler, Einstein, and
Hubble—and he often recounts his conversations with
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these historical figures in his explanations. Merlin's
illuminating answers feature a unique combination of wit
and poetry along with serious science explained in
refreshingly clear, reader-friendly language. Dear
Merlin: Can a person cross our galaxy in a spaceship
during one human lifespan? Merlin: In 1905, Merlin's
good friend Albert Einstein introduced the "Special
Theory of Relativity," which predicts that time will
tick slower and slower the faster you travel. Were you
to embark on such an adventure you could conceivably age
as little as you wish, depending of course, on your
exact speed. The problem arises when you return to
Earth, which will have moved several hundred thousand
years into the future and everyone will have forgotten
about you. A timeless book for lovers of the universe by
one of its greatest lights.
Merlin's Star E. L. Barclay 2005-08-04 Most books are to
be read, some are to be studied, but a few are meant to
be lived in for a short time. Merlin's Star is of this
last kind. A story that begins with Merlin, the wise and
powerful wizard of Camelot. Trickery and the ultimate
betrayal of another causes Merlin to divide a magical
star among a chosen five, each pledging to use the power
to bring joy and happiness to the children of the world.
But all is not as it seems...and centuries later when
the stars are stolen, disaster looms for Santa Claus,
the Tooth Fairy, the Sandman and the last of the great
sorcerers. Their fate rests with two of Santa's elves,
Alfred and Henry, joining with two Haole to search for,
and return the stars before it's too late. A journey
that will lead them to Bitter Realm, and a final
encounter with the wizard known only as Churilar.
The Prophecy of Merlin and Other Poems John Reade 1870
Merlin Stephen Knight 2018-10-18 Merlin, the wizard of
Arthurian legend, has been a source of enduring
fascination for centuries. In this authoritative,
entertaining, and generously illustrated book, Stephen
Knight traces the myth of Merlin back to its earliest
roots in the early Welsh figure of Myrddin. He then
follows Merlin as he is imagined and reimagined through
centuries of literature and art, beginning with Geoffrey
of Monmouth, whose immensely popular History of the
Kings of Britain (1138) transmitted the story of Merlin
to Europe at large. He covers French and German as well
as Anglophone elements of the myth and brings the story
up to the present with discussions of a globalized
Merlin who finds his way into popular literature, film,
television, and New Age philosophy. Knight argues that
Merlin in all his guises represents a conflict basic to
Western societies-the clash between knowledge and power.
While the Merlin story varies over time, the underlying
structural tension remains the same whether it takes the
form of bard versus lord, magician versus monarch,
scientist versus capitalist, or academic versus
politician. As Knight sees it, Merlin embodies the
contentious duality inherent to organized societies. In
tracing the applied meanings of knowledge in a range of
social contexts, Knight reveals the four main stages of
the Merlin myth: Wisdom (early Celtic British), Advice
(medieval European), Cleverness (early modern English),
and Education (worldwide since the nineteenth century).
If a wizard can be captured within the pages of a book,
Knight has accomplished the feat.
Mammoth Books presents Merlin's Gun Alastair Reynolds
2012-07-26 When Sora's swallowship is taken out by a
swarm during the war she is rescued by Merlin, a
legendary man who has allegedly discovered a superweapon built by the Way creators; a gun so powerful it I
said to have stopped the previous war. Sora is
sceptical, though, for Merlin has been missing for ten
thousand years, yet he has not aged a day. As the
current war between aliens and humans intensifies, the
need to find this weapon becomes unquestionably urgent.
They must find the gun before the enemy does and
incinerates them. Can their quest to save humanity and
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end the war be achieved with Merlin's gun?
The Merlin Ron Atlee 2011-06-03 The Merlin is the tale
of Nathan Cross, raised in the hard case life of Londons
canals and rivers in the late 18th Century who has risen
to the rank of gunner in Nelsons Navy through a
combination of ability with a dash of thieving and
smuggling on the side. Accidentally viewed as something
of a hero, he knows better and avoids getting into
anybodies line of ? re if possible. From his early
involvement in the Spithead mutiny he has become a
member of the outlawed reform societies in England and
has a sneaking sympathy with the politics of his enemy,
the French. His life is cast into turmoil by the
slightly demented Miss Sarah Norton, whose father,
Inspector of Customs for the colonies, is none to keen
on his wayward daughter associating with a common
seaman, and Nathan is not to sure it is a good idea
either, but our Sarah has plans for him and he doesnt
stand a chance. We also meet the Squire a chubby little
lieutenant with polite killer instincts, Bosn Sweet,
fat, merry and ruthless, Danny Mendoza, bare knuckle
prize ?ghter, and Simon Gragani, failed rabbi on the run
from Jews, Christians and Atheist alike of half a
continent. With sarcastic cockney humor, Nathan views
the a?airs and people around him with a cynicism that
includes his own activities in the rigid social
structure at the turn of the 18th century and he tells
of the false adulation of the hero and learns the
terrible price of success.
Rider's British Merlin Cardanus Rider 1796
The Merlin Effect T. A. Barron 1996-11-15 When she joins
her father and several others investigating a strange
whirlpool and possible sunken treasure ship off the
coast of Baja California, thirteen-year-old Kate is
drawn into a centuries-old conflict between Merlin and
the evil Vagar.
Merlin Stephen R Lawhead 2013-05-24 “Entertains and
tantalizes . . . an exciting and thoughtful addition to
the ranks of Arthurian fantasy.” –Locus A stunning saga
of courage and destiny in a legendary time of chaos and
kings He was born to greatness, the son of a druid bard
and a princess of lost Atlantis. A trained warrior,
blessed with the gifts of prophecy and song, he grew to
manhood in a land ravaged by the brutal greed of petty
chieftains and barbarian invaders. MERLIN: Respected,
feared and hated by many, he was to have a higher
destiny. For it was he who prepared the way for the
momentous event that would unite the Island of the
Mighty—the coming of Arthur Pendragon, Lord of the
Kingdom of Summer.
Shadows on the Stars T. A. Barron 2011-07-07 As peace
returns to Avalon, Tamwyn, Elli, and Scree discover a
terrifying new threat: The warlord Rhita Gawr has set
out to conquer Avalon as well as mortal Earth. Racing
against time, the friends embark on three separate
quests. To succeed, they must solve Avalon's most
elusive mysteries. And they will need to travel vast
distances—both in their world and in their own hearts.
Shadows on the Stars T. A. Barron 2011-07-07 "An
extraordinary journey of mind, body, and spirit--both
for Merlin and for ourselves."--Madeleine L'Engle The
tenth installment in T.A. Barron's magical fantasy saga
MERLIN! As peace returns to Avalon, Tamwyn, Elli, and
Scree discover a terrifying new threat: The Warlord
Rhita Gawr has set out to conquer Avalaon as well as
mortal Earth. Racing against time, the friends embark on
three separate quests. To succeed, they must solve
Avalon's most elusive mysteries. And they will need to
travel vast distances—both in their world and in their
own hearts.
Christmas in Camelot Mary Pope Osborne 2010-06-15 The #1
bestselling chapter book series of all time celebrates
25 years with new covers and a new, easy-to-use
numbering system! When Jack and Annie receive an
invitation to spend Christmas Eve in Camelot—a magical
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place that exists only in myth and fantasy—they know
they are in for their biggest adventure yet. What they
don't know is that the invitation will send them on a
quest to save Camelot. Can they succeed even though
Camelot's greatest knights have failed? Formerly
numbered as Magic Tree House #29, the title of this book
is now Magic Tree House Merlin Mission #1: Christmas in
Camelot. Did you know that there’s a Magic Tree House
book for every kid? Magic Tree House: Adventures with
Jack and Annie, perfect for readers who are just
beginning chapter books Merlin Missions: More
challenging adventures for the experienced reader Super
Edition: A longer and more dangerous adventure Fact
Trackers: Nonfiction companions to your favorite Magic
Tree House adventures Have more fun with Jack and Annie
at MagicTreeHouse.com!
The Book of Magic T. A. Barron 2011-09-15 The ultimate
guide to T. A. Barron's Merlin epic! A luminous gift for
fantasy fans! In this extraordinary guide to T. A.
Barron's award-winning and New York Times bestselling
Merlin saga, readers will discover the mysteries of
Merlin's worlds as never before. The guide includes
full-color art, seven maps, and information about the
creatures, places, and magic in Merlin's worlds. Glowing
with beautiful art and surprising details, this is a
treasure trove of adventure and delight - as well as a
collector's item for Merlin fans of all ages. Read T.A.
Barron's blogs and other content on the Penguin
Community.
Merlin Peter H. Goodrich 2004-06 This book deals with
all aspects of the Merlin legend, from its origins to
its expression in medieval and modern literature, film,
and popular culture. Two of the reprinted essays are
translated into English for the first time.
The Merlin Effect T. A. Barron 2009-08-25 Kate Gordon
accompanies her father on a quest for a sunken Spanish
galleon that contains a treasure beyond price--a
mysterious drinking horn which legend states may have
been responsible for Merlin's death. Now, to save her
father's life, Kate must enter an undersea world of
bizarre creatures and terrifying foes, and succeed where
Merlin failed.
Merlin and the Discovery of Avalon in the New World
Graham Phillips 2005-10-12 The first book to present the
true identity of the mythic figure Merlin • Uncovers
historical evidence that the legend of Merlin was based
on the life of a real man • Reveals that Avalon,
Merlin’s final resting place, was an island in the
United States The legendary figure Merlin is known
throughout the world as the wizard of Camelot who was
counselor to King Arthur and helped that monarch create
the Round Table. Through the course of a 20-year
investigation Graham Phillips has uncovered evidence
that this famous story was based on the life of an
actual historical figure: the son of a Roman consul who
became the last of the Romans to rule Britain in the
fifth century A.D. Furthermore, the evidence reveals
that he died and was buried in what is now the United
States. According to legend, Merlin ended his life on
the mystical island of Avalon. A 1500-year-old saga
tells how Merlin left Britain on a boat bound for a
mysterious island to the west. The places described in
Merlin’s voyage, Phillips argues, would only have been
seen by someone who had journeyed to the New World. For
example, the island where boiling fountains bubble from
the ground could be the geysers of Iceland, and the
island with rivers of ice, the glaciers of Greenland.
During his research Phillips discovered that a site
believed to be Merlin’s grave was found by the first
British settlers in North America: a secret location
said to have been preserved in the works of William
Shakespeare and the coded writings of the Freemasons.
Phillips follows a trail of historical clues that leads
ultimately to a mysterious New England tomb. Here a
final encrypted message not only reveals the whereabouts
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of Merlin’s grave but contains evidence that Merlin’s
descendants still survive and, through a merger with the
Spencer family of Princess Diana, may once again ascend
the British throne.
The Birth of Merlin William Shakespeare 1892
Merlin’s Handbook for Seekers and Starseeds Margaret
Doner 2013-12-19 Offering a unique approach to spiritual
integration and self-mastery, Merlin’s Handbook for
Seekers and Starseeds presents techniques to release
karmic ties, integrate past life information, understand
galactic karmic imprints, and attain mastery by
reawakening your divine gifts. Based on author Margaret
Doner’s twenty years of experience as an angelic
channel, past life regression therapist, and healer,
this guide challenges you to awaken and remember
knowledge that may be deeply buried within your soul.
From angels to demons, Merlin’s Handbook for Seekers and
Starseeds touches upon all these topics and more as it
assists you step by step to release fear and return to
mastery. Doner offers personal vignettes and clients’
stories to reinforce the idea that only by sharing what
we experience with one another do we draw closer and
learn how to love without judgment. With exercises to
expand awareness, Merlin’s Handbook for Seekers and
Starseeds can help you learn to trust yourself, your
heart, your intuition, and your common sense. It is
about growing up and taking responsibility for your
choices. It is about learning to love more deeply and
awaken compassion for yourself and others.
Merlin Gordon Strong 2010-09-08 Merlin is celebrated as
the archetypal wizard, an enigmatic mage whose gifts of
prophecy and miracle-working have made him the greatest
magician of all time. Bringing his unmatched knowledge
of medieval history, myth, and magick to the legend of
Merlin, Gordon Strong vividly reconstructs the famed
wizard's life among kings and knights, damsels and
dragons, and lost kingdoms. From serving as King
Arthur's adviser to obtaining intimate knowledge of
Atlantis to launching the quest for the Holy Grail, each
aspect of Merlin is illuminated as never before. Piecing
together fascinating connections to Druidry, Celtic and
Welsh culture, and Tarot, Strong offers new depths of
insight into an existence steeped in war, madness, love,
lust, and above all, sorcery. Praise: "This is not a
book about a dead king in a past and distant land, but
an evocation of an impulse within all our psyches, which
can vivify our future."—Alan Richardson, author of
Aleister Crowley and Dion Fortune
Merlin's Handbook for Seekers and Starseeds Margaret
Doner 2013-12 Offering a unique approach to spiritual
integration and self-mastery, Merlin's Handbook for
Seekers and Starseeds presents techniques to release
karmic ties, integrate past life information, understand
galactic karmic imprints, and attain mastery by
reawakening your divine gifts. Based on author Margaret
Doner's twenty years of experience as an angelic
channel, past life regression therapist, and healer,
this guide challenges you to awaken and remember
knowledge that may be deeply buried within your soul.
From angels to demons, Merlin's Handbook for Seekers and
Starseeds touches upon all these topics and more as it
assists you step by step to release fear and return to
mastery. Doner offers personal vignettes and clients'
stories to reinforce the idea that only by sharing what
we experience with one another do we draw closer and
learn how to love without judgment. With exercises to
expand awareness, Merlin's Handbook for Seekers and
Starseeds can help you learn to trust yourself, your
heart, your intuition, and your common sense. It is
about growing up and taking responsibility for your
choices. It is about learning to love more deeply and
awaken compassion for yourself and others.
Merlin's Dragon T. A. Barron 2009-08-25 When Basil the
dragon discovers a terrible threat to his world and the
wizard merlin, he begins and epic journey from the Great
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Tree of Avalon to the outermost edge of the spirit realm
to save Merlin—and finds a future as great as his heart.
The Birth of Merlin William Rowley 1910
Riders: [year]. Brittish Merlin. By Schardanus Riders.
By Cardanus Riders Cardanus Riders 1660
The Eternal Flame T. A. Barron 2011-07-07 Avalon is
under seige by the warlord Rhita Gawr, now a wrathful
dragon, who is bent on destroying it. Three unlikely
heroes—Tamwyn, Elli, and Scree—are Avalon's only hope.
To succeed they must overcome enormous obstacles, both
in the world around them and deep within themselves. But
once they do, their success is only the beginning.
Everything culminates in three great battles: one deep
underground, one on the muddy plains, and one high among
the stars. But will there be triumph for Avalon's
survival?
Merlin's Blade Robert Treskillard 2013-04-16 In Robert
Treskillard’s take on the Arthurian legends, young
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Merlin is faced with the challenge of saving his country
and those he loves when a mysterious, and dangerous,
stone falls from the sky. Partially blinded years ago,
Merlin is a timid swordsmith who wants nothing more than
to live a quiet life and win the hand of Natalenya, the
beautiful and kind daughter of a magistrate. But after
he and his friend Garth encounter a strange stone in the
wood, one protected by druids, Merlin receives a series
of visions and prophecies that he is to save his land
and his Christian faith from a dark force. As the power
of the stone grows and threatens his family and friends,
Merlin is forced to embrace his calling—for he may be
the only one immune to the stone’s power. Touching on
multiple elements of the classic Arthur story—from the
Lady of the Lake, the creation of Excalibur, the sword
in the stone, and the rescue of Arthur himself—this
fantasy tale will appeal to young adults looking for
adventure and a hint of romance, as well as adults who
enjoy the classic tale this series is based on.
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